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At Valley Communities Credit Union, we strive to assist the families we serve, and we are committed to 

protecting the online privacy and identities of the children who visit our website. The Children’s Online Privacy 

Protection Act (COPPA) restricts the collection, use, or disclosure of personal information from and about 

children under the age of 13 on the internet. WCCU’s website and online services are not directed to children 

under the age of 13, nor is information knowingly collected from children under the age of 13. We do sponsor 

contests and events with a focus on the VCCU Kids Savings program. If information is collected, it has been 

done so only if the child’s parent or guardian has consented or has submitted the information. VCCU is not 

responsible for the data collection and use practices of nonaffiliated third parties. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  


